Binghamton Board of Electrical Examiners
Inter-Department Correspondence
Date: 2/7/2024
To: Board of Examiners Members

From: Secretary Patty Nanni

Subject: Minutes of Meeting of  2/7/2024

The meeting of the Board of Electrical Examiners was held on 2/7/2024 and called
toorderat __ 10:40 AM.

Members

Chris Schleider PR Ab  Tim O’Neill PR Ab BillEmmons PR Ab
Tom Mclntosh PR Ab Kevin McDevitt PR Ab

Items Discussed:

1. 12/5/2023 Minutes reviewed applications for 4 Journeyman approved & 2 Master C
approved.

2. Journeyman B License- Hunter Waldeis application submitted for 1 time 1 year was
reviewed and being held off pending verification.

3. Master C License — Craig Mosher submitted for 1 time 1 year was reviewed and being
held off for more information. Both opposed & will be discussed at next meeting.

4. IBEW Kelvin Herrala joined the meeting with concern on 200 Court st Permit stating John
Mills doing the job and he is not Local. Electrician has changed and he is not doing the
job. Chris will check into this and review at next meeting.

5. There is no further business before the board, a motion to adjourn was made by Chris
and seconded by Bill at 11:05am

The next meeting will be determined.



